
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Notice 

For  

B.Tech/BE Programme (Lateral Entry) Session-2019 
 

 

In partial modification to the Admission Notification No.24 of 2019  for B.Tech/B.E. Programme (Lateral 

Entry) dated 17-07-2019, it is notified for information of all those candidates who have appeared in 

the qualifying examination (Diploma) can also apply provisionally on their own risk and 

responsibility, subject to fulfilling of all eligibility conditions including acquiring 

minimum required percentage by or before issuance of 1st selection list. 

 

  Sd/- 

                Prof. Irshad A Nawchoo 
                    (Director)                                        

No F (Notice-LEET-2019) DACE/KU/19                                         

Dated: 27-07-2019 
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